
General Announcements 

02-06-2022 

 

At 11am every Friday, we celebrate mass in the church. The first two 

Friday masses have been uplifting, touching, and fulfilling. If you are 

available at 11am on Fridays, why not join the mass? Masks are required 

and we will practice social distancing.  

 

Looking for covid testing, covid vaccines, or other health services? 

Please see today’s Vigil (on our Facebook page or our website) for 

information on where and when St. Augustine/St. Monica and the 

Detroit Public Library system are offering many medical services free of 

charge. 

 

Next Sunday, February 13, 2022, everyone is invited to stay after mass 

for our first and hopefully annual “Hot Chocolate and Coffee” gathering 

on the front steps of the church. Fr, Dan will light a fire pit in front of 

church on at the end of Mass. You are invited to bring thermoses of 

coffee, hot chocolate, or maybe hot cider to Mass, along with a few extra 

mugs or cups. We will set up a few tables so people can put their drink 

and cups on them after Mass. You are also invited to bring 

marshmallows and marshmallow skewers for the kids (of any age) to 

share. Yes, it is cold out, but our love will keep everyone warm! 


